
BSS NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

Y6 champion: Matthew 

Y3 and overall champion: Amy  

Huge thanks to governors and other volun-

teers and particularly to Mr Keith Ball and Mr 

Brian Caunce for generous do-

nations of time and materials 

to re-construct the pond area 

of our Forest. It looks fantastic 

and no frogs were harmed in the process!  

Rev’d Rebecca is very sorry that the Family 

Church Service on 11th July has had to be 

cancelled due to congregation numbers ex-

ceeding Covid restrictions. 

Covid advice. Please keep an eye on advice 

for Lancashire residents. If your child seems 

unwell, please keep them at home and get 

them tested. Many schools are having to par-

tially close and we obviously want to avoid 

that.  
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Stars of the Week! 

Nursery:   Esme 

Reception:  Jack 

Y1   David 

Y2  Cason 

Y3  Jaylen 

Y4   Kayleigh 

Y5   Jack 

Y6    Kobi-Jay 

 

 

Star Writers! 

 

Reception:  Hugo 

Y1   Kai 

Y2   Billie 

Y3  Mia-Grace 

Y4   Maia 

Y5   William 

Y6   Jacob 



Times Tables Rock Stars 

 Ist: Y3  Individual Champion: Amy 

2nd:  Y5  Individual Champion:  Rhys 

3rd: Y4  Individual Champion: Chloe 

4th: Y6  Individual Champion: Matthew 

Whole school Individual Champion: Amy 

This week: TTRS settings have been adjusted to give extra 

challenge! 

 

REMINDERS  

 No scooters and bikes ridden in the playground  

 Don’t bring in toys from home  

 No dogs in the playground  

 Make sure your child is wearing a seat belt if you collect 

by car  

OTHER NEWS  

A post as welfare assistant is coming up. If there is no interest 

from current staff, the post will be advertised externally. Please 

email the bursar if you are interested.  

We are looking for one or more volunteers to help water our 

vegetable beds and look after the polytunnel. Please email or 

ring Miss Sykes via the office to find out more.  

With a bit of help from Mr 

Richardson, Sophie, Maia, 

Isabelle and Chloe in Y4 

did this gorgeous painting 

of the school. It was re-

quested by the Mayor of 

West Lancashire and has 

been collected to be stored 

in a time capsule project at 

Beacon Country Park.  

The entries for the Royal Mail stamp design competition have 

all been sent off.  

Sunflowers for the tallest sunflower competition have been sent 

home—good luck!  

LINK TO OUR FACEBOOK PAGE  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057682800936  

LINK TO WEBSITE AND SUMMER DIARY DATES  

https://files.schudio.com/banks-st-stephen-s-ce-primary-school/

files/Newsletters/Diary_Dates_Summer_2021_pdf.pdf  

 


